
 

Friday 11 June 
 
 
I hope you had an enjoyable half term and managed to make the most of the easing restrictions.  It would 
seem that many people managed to get away from the station and enjoy Cyprus – getting back into the 
routines of school has certainly required resilience and early nights!  But, what a tremendous first week back it 
has been.  Members of the SLT have been exploring learning with teachers across the school and 
representatives from the SGC have been into school for a training/update session on data, progress and 
tracking.  As an outcome, we will be promoting how we currently go about collecting and using data in school 
so that you have a secure understanding of the processes in place. 
 
We have seen great learning from children in Y2 during English, learning about the 5-7-5 syllables in Haiku 
poems and also getting to grips with money in maths.  FS1 children have been exploring sounds in their 
environment and Y4 were looking further afield at North America; putting their geography skills and 
knowledge to the test! I have also seen some great poetry which will be put forward for the CBF poetry 
competition later this month.  Good luck everyone! 
 
Along with Y6, I am delighted that we have been able to facilitate a residential this year.  The programme looks 
fantastic and I know the children are very excited about the opportunity.  We look forward to hearing about 
the adventures on land and sea next week. 
 
Finally, as we approach the opening weekend of the delayed UEFA Euro 2020, good luck with whoever you are 

supporting.  Cymru am byth 😉 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend,  
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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